IESO Engagement

From: Rachel Ingram

Sent: October 21, 2020 11:35 AM
To: IESO Engagement

Subject: Resource Adequacy Feedback
Hello,

Please be advised that Rodan supports the feedback submitted by the AEMA yesterday. We
will not be submitting independent comments as they will be repetitive of the AEMA points.

Thanks very much,
Rachel

Rachel Ingram | Vice President & General Counsel
Rodan Energy Solutions
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